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BOARD OF REGIONAL TRUSTEES 

 
May 4th, 2016  
 
 
The Honourable Mike Bernier 
Minister of Education 
Ministry of Education 
PO Box 9045 Stn Prov Govt 
Victoria BC V8W 9H3 
 
Email: minister.edu@gov.bc.ca 
 
 
Re:  Request for a meeting 
 
Dear Minister Bernier:  
 
I acknowledge receipt of your letter dated current March 31 and thank you for taking the time to 
write to me. As you state so well, it is essential for the school community of École Rose-des-vents 
to secure a future school site.  
 
CSF has been working on that project for a very long time and cannot come to fruition without 
your support. École Rose-des-vents is overpopulated, the school yard is inexistent because of 
portables and a temporary dome structure that serves as a gymnasium; some of our students have 
to attend school in a church facility not purposed for educational services. 
 
Although CSF have been actively searching for a tangible resolution to this situation for many 
years and have been working closely with ministry staff for as long, I respectfully request a 
meeting with you, at your earliest convenience, to discuss this matter further.              
 
I thank you for considering this request and I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Marie-France Lapierre 
President 
 
Cc. Bertrand Dupain, Superintendent 
      Sylvain Allison, Secretary-Treasurer  


